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Amendments to the ERA's Public Consultation Guidelines  
 
ELECTRICITY, GAS & WATER LICENCES AND ELECTRICITY & GAS STANDARD FORM 
CONTRACTS 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has amended its Public Consultation Guidelines – 
Electricity, Gas & Water Licences and Electricity & Gas Standard Form Contracts (Guidelines). 

The Guidelines set out the matters the ERA will consider when making a decision, and the 
process the ERA will follow when seeking public consultation. 

The ERA reviewed the Guidelines to ensure they remain current. The Guidelines have been 
amended to update references and improve clarity for the reader.  

The amended Guidelines are available on the ERA website. 

 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries     Media Enquiries 
Caroline Coutts-Kleijer     Tracy Wealleans 
Phone: 08 6557 7962     Work: 08 6557 7942 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au   Mobile: 0428 859 826 
       Email:  communications@erawa.com.au 
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